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Hello, my name is Jenn Dever.  I care deeply about the environment we all share.  I
believe that it is Not okay for the folks with the deep pocketbooks -and thus the
power- to hold hostage our entire Shared ecosystem by not moving forward with
essential clean vehicle and transportation standards.  It is imperative now, with
federal action likely stymied, that Illinois be a bold leader.  We need the Advanced
Clean Trucks (ACT), and the Advanced Clean Cars II (ACC II) to be adopted here in
our state.  Clean cars are already cheaper to maintain and fuel than their gasoline
counterparts, there are ample public charging stations and clean cars will bring jobs
to Illinois.  Several other states have already adopted these standards, and are
showing much success.  It is embarrassing and unacceptable that Illinois currently
emits the 7th most pollution in the U.S.  I urge you to adopt these clean vehicle
standards and stand at the head of the crowd to combat climate change and
improve the quality of life for all Illinoisans.

Thank you for your time and consideration,   Jenn Dever
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